
From: Kate Thomson [mailto:Kate.Thomson@Ablawyers.com.au]  

Sent: Monday, 13 March 2017 2:25 PM 
To: Chambers - Cirkovic C 

Subject: AM2014/264 Dry Cleaning & Laundry Industry Award 2010 [ABLAW-
ImanageDocs.FID142139] 

 
Dear Associate  

 

We refer to matter AM2014/264 Dry Cleaning & Laundry Industry Award 2010 and the 

conference to be held on 27 March 2017. 

 

We would like to request that a videolink be added to Newcastle be added for this 

conference. 

 

We note that the these requests were required to have been made by last Monday 6 

March 2017.  We apologise for the delay and of course understand if the Commission is 

unable to accommodate this request. 

 

Please let me know if you require any further information. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Kate Thomson 
Lawyer 
Australian Business Lawyers & Advisors  
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